
ECTOR COUNTY INDEPENDENT SCHOOL DISTRICT 

PURCHASING DEPARTMENT 
ODESSA, TX 

 
RECOMMENDATION OF CONTRACT AWARD 

 
REQUEST FOR QUALIFICATIONS #13-0001 

FOR 
TECHNOLOGY SYSTEMS CONSULTANT 

 
On February 8, 2012, a request for qualifications for Technology Systems 

Consultant services; specifically for professional consulting/planning and 
owner’s representation services relative to the new Data Center project.  

Proposals were received until 4:00 C.S.T. on Tuesday, February 26, 2013. 
 

Twelve suppliers reviewed the request.  There were one NO BID; two 

unsubmitted proposals and one proposal received.  Combs Consulting Group 
submitted their proposal in accordance with the request for qualification 

requirements.  Based on past experience with this firm and District 
personnel recommendation, the ECISD Purchasing Department is 

recommending that a contract be awarded to Combs Consulting Group from 
San Antonio, Texas. 

 
Respectfully, 

 
Rebecca Mull, RTSBA 

Director of Purchasing 


